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Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Public Service Commission 

 
FROM:  Division of Public Utilities 
  Philip Powlick, Director 
  Artie Powell, Energy Manager 
  Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
     
DATE: November 16, 2010 

 
RE: In the Matter of the Rocky Mountain Power Proposed Standardized Interconnection 

and Net Metering Service Agreements and Net Metering Facilities, Docket No. 10-
035-44; In the Matter of the Rocky Mountain Power Proposed Standardized Non-
Net Metering Agreements, Docket No. 10-035-45. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

The Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) has reviewed Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) 

proposed standardized interconnection service agreements in the two dockets referenced above. 

 

The Division has found the proposed electrical interconnection forms to be in general 

compliance with the Commission’s August 31, 2010 Order and R746-312.  The Division has 

identified a limited number of specific issues that it wishes to follow up on and will submit its 

final report to the Commission by December 6. 

 

 

CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

  


